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British Ramses School 

Foundation Parents' Meeting 

Mark your Calendar 

Dear Foundation Parents 

Greetings to you 

We cordially invite you to attend our second parents' meeting for this year on Saturday, the 

23rd of March 2019, from 8:15 am to 2:30 pm. This is an opportunity for you to discuss the 

academic, behavioral and social well-being of your child and to clarify any related questions you 

may have. Accordingly, this is a day off for all Foundation students. 

Every parent will receive from his child's English teachers the timing that he/she can meet 

them within. Meetings with English teachers will take place in your child's classroom. Other 

subject teachers will be located according to the following schedule. 

location Classes taught Subject Teacher 

Foundation ICT Lab. All F1 + F2 C French Ms. Noha Yehia 

Foundation ICT Lab. F2 A, B, D,E French Ms. Trevina Joseph 

Foundation ICT Lab. F1 A,E + F2 A,B,D German Ms. Marina Samir 

Foundation Music Room All F1 Arabic Ms. Sally Nabil 

Foundation Music Room All F2 Arabic Ms. Marian Anwar 

Foundation Library All F1 and F2 Art Ms. Nardeen Joseph 

Foundation Library All F1 and F2 Music Mr. Metias Rafaat 

Foundation Library All F1 and F2 ICT Mr. Fouad Hosny 

Foundation Library All F1 and F2 P.E. Mr. Ebraam Malak 

Foundation Library All F1 and F2 Library Ms. Dora Maged 

Parents will meet subject teachers in groups of 5, based on " first come first serve" basis to 

discuss the subject as a whole. 

Please sign-up on the registration sheets upon your arrival in front of your child's classroom.  

Appointments with the teachers will stop at 11:00 am and will be completed starting 12:00 pm.  
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British Ramses School 

 

their parents as any The students are not allowed to attend this day with  N.B:

discussion with the teachers is not supposed to be in the student's presence. No 

supervision is available for any child on that day. 

Wishing to have a very fruitful and beneficial day with all of you.    

 

Thank you and Best Regards 

Foundation Principal 

  Mrs. Dina Galal 

                                                                                                   School Director 

                                                                                               Dr. Iman Aziz Soliman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


